
Remembering Kathy 

You are invited to join us at Naas Race course for the Parkrun on January 

12
th

 2019 at 9 am, where we will remember our dear friend and colleague, 

Kathy Casey-Byrne. Kathy was an avid runner and participated in 

Parkrun events herself, so it seems fitting to mark her first anniversary in 

this way. 

Naas Parkrun is a fun, free event, organised by volunteers, for the benefit 

of all. It takes place on the ambulance track in Naas Racecourse every 

Saturday morning. The course is 5km long. So please come run, jog or 

walk with us on January 12
th

. Parking and toilet facilities are available in 

the Naas Racecourse car park on Tipper Road.  

 This is a family event but children under the age of twelve must 

be within arm's reach of a parent or guardian while running the 

course. 

 Dogs are not allowed at this event. 

 Runners pushing buggies are welcome. 

 Please run or walk on the right hand side to allow faster runners 

to overtake, if necessary. 

 

If you want to be timed you must register for Parkrun at 

https://www.parkrun.ie/register/form/. All you have to do is fill in a few 

details, print your personalised barcode and bring it along on the day. 

Your result will be emailed to you later that same day. Or you may wish 

to cheer on the runners or bake cakes and pour tea at the finish line. 

We will also need some volunteers to act as marshals at the event. Please 

contact the school if you are available to help in any way. 

For more information on the run visit http://www.parkrun.ie/naas/ 

We are hoping for a big turn out from the Prosperous Community on the 

12
th

 to remember Kathy. See you there! 

 

  

                

    

     

     

     
Nollaig Shona agus  

Athbhliain faoi mhaise daoibh go léir

https://www.parkrun.ie/register/form/
http://www.parkrun.ie/naas/


NOTEWORTHY 
Contact Details 

Please ensure we have up-to-date 
contact numbers and email 
addresses. Visit our website for 
information on school activities. 

Name Tags 
Also ensure that the children’s 
names are on their clothing and 
belongings. 

Christmas Concert 
Junior Infants, 1

st
, 3

rd
,  5

th
  

THURSDAY DECEMBER 13
th

 @ 7.00PM 
Admission only by ticket 

No children allowed 

PTA 
Thank you for your support for the 
Cake Sale and Clothing collection. 
€1500 was raised. We have bought a 
camera, to record school events. 

Road Safety 
The safety of the children coming to 
and going home from school 
continues to be a problem. Please 
take care when you are dropping and 
collecting your children. When 
possible the children should walk. 

Waste Management 
As we are a Green School we are 
trying to reduce the amount of 
waste we produce. Using lunch 
boxes rather than wrappers would 
really help us care for the earth. 

Calendar 
The PTA have produced a beautiful 

school calendar. 
€10 each or 3 for €25 

The proceeds will go towards 
wellness programmes – an area of 
great need in this modern world. 

The Hunt 
Sincere thanks to all who helped out 
with the Hunt. €1,875 was raised on 
a very wet day. This money goes 
towards covering the costs of 
swimming, for our children in the 
ALC. 

 
Swimming 

 
Group Class Date 

1 
Thurs 

Ms Fletcher 2
nd

 
Ms McNamara 3

rd
 

Jan 10
th

, 
17

th
, 24

th
, 

31
st

   

2 

Thurs 
 

Ms McDermott 2
nd

 
Ms Lowe 3

rd
   

Feb 7
th

, 
14

th
, 28

th
, 

Mar 7
th

  

3 

Thurs 
Ms Shanley 1

st
/2

nd  

Ms Kavanagh 3
rd

  
Mar 14

th
, 

21
st

, 28
th

, 
Apr 4

th
   

4 

Thurs 
Ms Gaire 1

st
  

Ms Kelly 4
th

  
Apr 11

th
, 

May 2
nd

, 
9

th
, 16

th
, 

5 

Thurs 
Mr Molloy 1

st
  

Ms Harney 4
th

  
May 23

rd
, 

30
th

, Jun 
6

th
, 13

th
  

6 
*Tues 

*Ms Dunne 4
th

  
(Not Thursdays) 

Apr 30
th

, 
May 7

th
, 

14
th

, 21
st

, 
 

Basketball-Football Combi 
Back in June €3,500 was raised in 
our Hit the Block event. This was to 
fund Basketball posts – something 
Ms Casey dearly wanted, so as to 
give our basketballers the best 
facilities possible. Basketball-
Football Combination posts have 
been made locally and will be 
erected shortly. 

Student Council 
History has been made in Scoil an 
Linbh Íosa with the election of our 
first Student Council. You would 
have been very proud to hear the 
campaign speeches of the 60 strong 
candidates. Congratulations to the 
14 wonderful children who now form 
our council. 

Appreciation 
We in Scoil an Linbh Íosa wish to 
express our heartfelt appreciation to 
Catherine Nolan for all that she has 
done for us in the school over the 
past 25 years. Many children have 
benefitted from Catherine’s love of 
history, especially the local history of 
Prosperous. Another of Catherine’s 
major contributions to Prosperous 
has been instilling a love of reading 
and sharing the joy of books with 
children and adults alike. 
May Catherine go on to read many 
more books in the years ahead. 
Perhaps she might even write a book  
or two! 
 
Míle Buíochas. 
Go n-éirí an bothar leat Catherine. 

The Homeless 
Last year we collected toiletries and 
warm clothing for the homeless. 
This year we are holding a raffle for 
a festive hamper, a VW Lego set 
and some other spot prizes. Tickets 
are €1 a strip. In this way the 
children have the opportunity to 
give to those less fortunate than 
themselves. 

Creative School 
Aisling Byrne, our Creative Associate 
has been visiting some classes 
(1st/2nd, 3rd, 6th and A.L.C.) She has 
also been working with the new 
Student Council.This is just the start 
of our Creative Schools journey. 
We are looking forward to a very 
Creative New Year! 



 


